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Comments: No fees please 

 

I would really appreciate not having the new fees put on forest service spaces for camping and activities. The

forest is a place that is and always has been for everyone to enjoy and I hate to see us put financial walls up so

that people can't do that as easily. 

 

Thanks for taking emails about this into consideration. 

 

Thanks,

Cooper Anderson 

 


